
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kathy Zander <kathy@sdaba.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 3:05 PM 
To: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: [EXT] Docket GW23-001 Comments 
 
Please find attached comments concerning Docket QW23-001 from the South 
Dakota Agri-Business Association. 
 
Thanks you. 
 
Kathy Zander, Executive Director 
South Dakota Agri-Business Association (SDABA) 
320 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605/224-2445 
 


